October Newsletter
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We are off to a great start in room 108!  Everyone has settled into our routine and the students are doing very well as the interim grades indicate.  I’m very proud of each and every student because they are trying their best and it shows in their grades.  Keep up the good work kids! 



Mrs. Milosovic

GRADES

If you have any questions about your child’s grades please contact me by phone or e-mail.  I would be happy to discuss any issues you might have.

330-644-2281

mmilosovic@coventryschools.org

HOMEWORK

Homework is going very well.  The students are being very responsible and completing their homework and turning it in on time.  I’m very impressed that they seem to be using the POP strategy and we’ve had very few instances where someone forgot their homework.  

STRATEGIES

Unison Reading:  This is where you and your child read aloud at the same time.  They must try to keep up with you as you read in unison.  You just keep reading at your regular pace and they try to read as fast as you can.

Rules of Two’s and Three’s:  When your child is stuck on a word remind them of the rules of two’s and three’s.  You can divide a word into smaller parts by following these rules.  First mark off any prefixes or suffixes. Then if the first letter is a vowel mark off two letters, if it is a consonant, mark off three.  Continue to chunk the word in this fashion until you get to the end.  Then sound it out.  This works most of the time, but there are instances however, where it doesn’t. 

EVENTS

Other events happening in October are the Reading OAA and Our field Trip to Hale farm.  Tuesday, Oct. 8 is the Ohio Achievement Assessment for reading.  In 3rd grade students are tested once in the fall and again in the spring in reading.  Math is only in the spring.  The students have been busy learning strategies to help them with the test such as going back into the story to find the answer.  The results will give teachers a better idea of what to work on in the future.

Our 3rd grade field trip to Hale farm will be Thursday, Oct. 10.  The students will be learning about pioneers and early Ohio settlements in Social Studies.  This field trip will be a great example of what life was like in the 1800’s.  Hope for good weather!

Also Erwine will be hosting the 2nd annual Track or Treat on Oct. 29 from 6:00-7:30 on the track.  We are asking the students bring in bags of candy to donate to this great event.

Odds and Ends

Halloween parties will be held on Friday Nov. 1.  You will be receiving more information on that at a later date.  

Report Cards will be printed on Oct. 25.  
Tuesday Nov.5 is a Teacher in Service Day.  There will be no school for students.

IMPORTANT DATES

9/23 – Hearing Screening
10/1 – Vision Screening

10/8 – Reading OAA

10/10 – Hale farm Field Trip

10/18 – No School NEOEA Day
10/29 – Track or Treat

10/29 – Math Short Cycle Assessment#1
10/30 – Reading Short Cycle Assessment #1
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